
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Haley, Nikkigovhaley@gov.sc.gov
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Haley, MichaelMichaelHaley@gov.sc.gov
Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/17/2016 5:24:43 PM
Subject: Re: Weather

Reports of three possible, separate tornadoes in Williamsburg. Although no state assistance has been 
requested, EMD is deploying a representative to the county EOC. There have been no injuries or major 
damages reported at this time. 

Numerous reports of downed trees and broken power line poles in Aiken, Greenwood, Clarendon, 
Williamsburg, and Jasper. Crews are working to clear debris (some from blocked roadways) and restore 
power. 

Power Outages: 
-Duke: 6696 
-SCE&G: 34,124
-Santee Cooper: 2,460 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 17, 2016, at 3:48 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Due to the severe and isolated thunderstorms this afternoon, there are reports of widespread outages (e.g. 
30,000 outages in Richland County) and also a report of a possible tornado in Williamsburg County.
 
Expect to hear reports in the news throughout the evening, but if it’s something significant that requires state 
assistance, Kim Stenson will let us know directly.

mailto:Schimsa,%20Rebecca%20%3CRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:govhaley@gov.sc.gov
mailto:SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
mailto:MichaelHaley@gov.sc.gov
mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
mailto:AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

